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Editorial 
I am very pleased to announce that Professor Richard Brook, Head of the Department of Ceramics, 
University of Leeds has joined the Editorial Board of the Journal of Materials Science and the Journal 
of Materials Science Letters. Professor Brook is internationally well-known for his distinguished contri- 
bution to ceramics science and technology and his presence on the Editorial Board signals our resolve, 
not only to maintain, but to extend our comprehensive coverage of this important field of Materials 
Science. 

William Bonfield 


